30th May 1936 Dear Mr. Richmond, The bearer of this letter is Professor E. England who has recently been appointed Director of Extension in the University of British Columbia. He is visiting England and wish s to make contacts with various people with whom he can discuss certain aspects of adult education, and I suggested that if he saw you he would get valuable advice. I shall be grateful if you would give him any help you can. Yours sincerely, Richmond, Asq., National Council of Social Service, Bedford Square. London, W.C.1. MONTREAL A. E. MORGAN PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR MCGITT DNINEBSILK